
 

 

 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS #16-17 
Propane 

University of Maine at Farmington 
ADDENDUM #2 

 
This addendum is being issued to provide respondents with answers to questions provided to the Bid 
Administrator pursuant to the RFP. 
 
Q1. I have to question the gallons used at Merrill Hall. 25,294 gallons from June through August 
seems incorrect. Do you know if that is accurate? That would be a major non-heat load. And from 
their website it appears that location is just the financial services building.  
A1. Yes, that is correct. Merrill is an injection point for the hot water loop.  
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